
NOTICE

THE SAN YSIDRO SCHOOL DISTRICT GOVERNING BOARD IS
TAKING APPLICATIONS TO FILL AN UNEXPIRED

BOARD OF EDUCATION MEMBER VACANCY

The San Ysidro School District Governing Board, at a regular meeting of June 9, 2022, voted to fill a
vacancy on the Board of Education through an appointment. The Board is now accepting applications
from interested individuals who would like to serve on the Governing Board. The Board of Education
will make their selection based on an application and interview process at the Governing Board
meeting of July 14, 2022 and will appoint one of these community members to the Board at that time.
The applicant will serve as a member of the Board of Education until the regularly scheduled
November 2022 school Board elections.

Applicants must be:

● 18 years of age
● Registered voters
● Residents of the San Ysidro School District

Applications are available at the District Office, 4350 Otay Mesa Road, San Ysidro, CA 92173 and on
the website https://www.sysdschools.org/Page/1. The deadline for applying is June 30, 2022. All
applications must be received in the Superintendent's Office by 4:30 p.m. on the deadline date. Late
applications will not be considered. For further information, please call Miguel Ortega, at
(619) 428-4476, Ext. 3023.
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